## Hi Enuresis Center!

My name is Erin Brown and I am currently thirteen and a former patient. I just wrote you to say <u>thanks</u> and tell you that your program changed my life! I wish I had heard of it earlier! Before, I felt left out from certain things I couldn't participate in, like slumber parties. I knew the problem was related to the fact that I was a deep sleeper, but I had no idea how to solve it. My mom read an article about a child with the same problem and discovered your company. We drove over (it wasn't very far) and everyone was so nice and welcoming. Some of the requirements were challenging, but I am so glad I did it.

Since treatment, I can do whatever I want: sleepovers, camp, and over Memorial weekend, I went to Washington D.C. with my school. All of these trips would not be possible without the treatment. <u>Thank you so much!</u> I wish you luck in the future and I hope other patients receive the same results.

From Erin

